
 

 

 
 
 
1st July 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
One of our students in Year 9 has been identified as having a serious allergic 
reaction to deodorant sprays. This has now resulted in two major incidents 
where the emergency services have been called after an epipen had been 
discharged because of the allergic reaction. I write to inform you that as from 
today deodorant sprays are not to be brought into school – I realise that this 
may be seen as an extreme reaction but I am sure that you will appreciate 
the serious, life threatening situation which we face. I ask for your full 
cooperation in this matter and will be happy to discuss this matter with 
individual parents if required. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
John Wood 
(Headteacher)  
 


